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L K McLeod
04/25/2023 02:53 PM
16-1472-S7

Dear Members of the PLUM Committee, As a resident of Mt.
Washington for over 20 years I am acutely aware of the danger of
living in a Very High Fire Hazard Zone with sub standard hillside
streets. We have had a few fires on the hill with frightening
consequences. Combine that with the continuous construction of
what seems like every vacant lot (regardless of its steepness), that
brings construction vehicles with what seems like little
coordination or regulation, the hazards to the residents are
multiplied. I support the Hillside Construction Regulations being
applied to our area. I see no reason why these regulations, in
effect in the West Side communities, should not be realized in
NELA to help keep us safe & provide an increased quality of life
to the constituents of CD 1. Sincerely, L K McLeod 666 Pheasant
Dr. L.A., CA 90065
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Comments for Public Posting: As a mount Washington resident I ask that the Planning and Land
Use Management committee and the City Council pass the HCR
to protect the health and safety of our hillside very high fire risk
community and its fragile infrastructure.









